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ITEM:  5d 
 
SUBJECT: 
 
State Route 120 at Postmile 11.0 – 18.1 Safety Project – Caltrans Project Status and 
Update 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
Information Only 

 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
None at this time 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Recently we have been receiving comments on the need to make improvements on 
existing State Route 120 at postmile 11.0-18.1.  This section of SR120 is just east of 
Lancaster Road where the roadway dips and curves.  Currently this portion of SR120 is 
not within the proposed study corridor for the NCC.  Considering that this existing 
roadway condition appears to have an immediate need and the NCC is only in the early 
phases of project development, it seemed appropriate to review the status of any current 
efforts by Caltrans to alleviate this roadway issue.  A Caltrans representative will be 
present to describe current efforts and status. 
 
 
 
 


